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13 June 2024 

 
 

Email:  

 
Tēnā koe  

Official information request for information 

I refer to your official information request for information in relation to reports on 
community based mental health services. Your request was received on 23 April 
2024. 

You requested: 

• Reports on community based mental health services commissioned by the 
wellbeing commission or developed with other agencies, for example Ministry 
of Health – including reports in draft form. 

o Specifically, any reports that look like a stock-take of mental health 
services in the community in NZ that are outside of the hospital-run 
acute mental health services and those community mental health 
services that have overnight accommodation and or acute care, have 
peer support to run them + or – clinical staff, kaupapa services and 
others similar. 

• Any work or report titles developed by the commission on models of care in 
community mental health services, internationally, or in New Zealand. 

Our response 

We met with you to discuss this request on 21 May 2024, and consequently extended 
the deadline for response to 13 June 2024. As discussed, the documents we hold 
responding to this request are in draft, contain out of date and missing data, and 
should not be relied on to form conclusions. 

We have one draft report and two draft spreadsheets that meet your request –  

• Te Hiringa Mahara - Insights paper on acute mental health services (draft 
2024) 

• Master list of mental health acute service options (as of November 2022) 






